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Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd stands by women 
A symbolic gift offered to all female Staff members through Europa Donna 

Cyprus 
 

On the occasion of International Women's Day, celebrated on 8 March, Alpha Bank Cyprus 
Ltd offered a symbolic gift to all its female Staff members, obtained through a financial 
contribution to Europa Donna Cyprus. 
 
The action was implemented as part of the Bank’s Corporate Responsibility Program, with the 
aim of thanking women for their contribution to family, work and society. At the same time, it 
financially supports the important work carried out by Europa Donna Cyprus to raise public 
awareness on the prevention, early diagnosis and information on breast cancer issues. 
 
Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd has been a long-standing supporter of the work and the contribution 

of Europa Donna Cyprus, which offers specialised services to thousands of individuals in need 

of help and support. More specifically, it aims to provide support services to patients with breast 

cancer or gynaecological cancer, to advocate for patients’ rights, as well as raise public 

awareness, contributing in this way to prevention and early diagnosis. 

 

Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd is distinguished for actively contributing and providing practical support 
to Society, through the actions of its Corporate Responsibility Program “TOGETHER”. In line 
with its corporate Purpose to “enable Progress in life and business for a better Tomorrow”, Alpha 
Bank Cyprus highlights in a transparent manner the role it wishes to play in society. Standing 
by women for equality, egalitarianism and the elimination of gender discrimination, Alpha Bank 
Cyprus is implementing a series of actions aimed at promoting equal opportunities and respect 
for diversity in the workplace and in business. The significant steps taken by the Bank in this 
direction are also confirmed by the renewal of the “Equality Employer” certification awarded to 
the Bank for the 3rd consecutive time by the National Certification Body for the Implementation 
of Good Practices on Gender Equality in the Working Environment.  
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